
From:
To: Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee
Subject: water quality...
Date: Thursday, 14 March 2019 3:00:26 AM

Hi,
 
This small email is to confirm that I strongly support the law for water quality , that restricts farm from pouring polluted water out to sea to sensitive coral reefs
 

 

 

 
Thanks,,
 
Best Regards!
 

Daniel Sauvé, tech. élec.
Directeur Ingénierie électrique
Electrical Engineering manager
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